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21st July 2022 
 
 
John Knox Rangiora, 
 
As we come to some of the key decisions regarding our church rebuild project, we’re 
mindful of the words of Jesus speaking to the Apostle Peter, reminding him that it is in 
fact Jesus himself who will build his church (Matt 16.) While we have been given the 
responsibility of living out the mind and heart of Jesus from scripture in terms of forms, 
shape and mission of John Knox Rangiora, we must always defer back to the reality that it 
is in fact Jesus who is in the process of building his church. This gives us comfort as we 
consider undertaking this project which will have a significant impact on our Church life 
over the next few years and for many years to come. 
 
Therefore, with the information presented on the 24th of July 2022 and discussion during 
the Church Meeting on the 31st of July 2022, we propose the following motion: 
 

Motion: That the John Knox Rangiora approve the Concept Design 
presented at the Church Meeting on the 31st of July 2022 

 
Vote will be by voice with a show of hands if requested. Only Members and Associate 
Members will be eligible to vote. If you are unsure if you are a Member/Associate Member 
please contact either the Minister, Administration Assistant or any member of the Parish 
Council. 
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